
Friday 17th July 2020 
 

Dear Lovely Volunteer Helpers (whom we miss so much)  

 

 

 

                Thank you for all your hard work and support during the 2019/ 2020 academic year.  

Currently, we are unsure as to the logistics regarding September. We need to trawl through the guidance 

and see what is possible. It may also be, due to the ongoing ‘situation’, you would prefer not to come 

into school and we fully respect that too! As the sands seem to be ever shifting, we will be back in 

contact with you in the new term. 

Meanwhile, thank you again for your support and encouragement over the last few months! 

Kay, Justine and all the staff.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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